
 

 

I am writing as a concerned electricity consumer to voice my strong opposition to 
the premature approval of the HumeLink project. Here are several reasons why the 
current application should be reconsidered to ensure that consumer interests are 
protected and regulatory processes are followed correctly. 

- checks and balance are put in place to sure up projects in accordance of rules. To 
opt to hasten thus project by 3 years is fools play.  

-this realise on the humelink producing 82% Renewables. This is definitely not a 
Feasibility study but a pipe dream. It will be zero when the wind doesn’t blow. 

-without significant investigation and modelling on how this will be achieved with 
zero wind every day for weeks and months.Without these considerations toward the 
unpredictability of whether, it is all a tad misleading. 

-Transgrid (Trainwreck) were mistaken to retain people and purchase items as if this 
was all smooth straight sailing and full steam ahead and this muck up it on them. 
This  should not be passed onto the consumers. I don’t want to pay for their 
mistakes in my power bill. I don’t get to muck up thousands of dollars within my 
business and then just use someone else’s scapegoat to recoup the amount. The 
thought is deplorable.  

 I adamantly urge the AER to reject the premature approval of the HumeLink project. 
By An enforcing compliance with regulatory standards, requiring a proper re-
submission of the application. 

I trust you will make the right decision for all electricity users. 

Thank you for your time 

Kind regards 

A C Hare 


